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Do not dream of getting rid of our vote by mail. I have lived in many other states and 

this system is by far the best for the voter. It's something I brag about when it comes 

to Oregon! Don't let those who want to make voting harder get their tentacles into our 

superior system. The rest of the country should be switching to our way, not the other 

way around! 


